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We would like to 

welcome you to our 
newsletter. The purpose 

of this newsletter is to 
share updates and 

prayer needs within our 
ministry.  More 

importantly, to be 
praying for the churches 
we encounter. For more 

information about this 
ministry please visit our 

website at 
www.abcplanters.org. 

Or you may contact me 
directly at               

(817)-343-0252

	 	  DEREK

	 B R A Y
Exalting Christ in Churches

To Support: 
IBFI Missions 

PO BOX 151259 
FORT WORTH, TX 76108

First I need to apologize for the long wait for this newsletter. It has 
been a busy start to the year. At the end of last year I proposed to 
my now fiancé Kyleigh Hoffman and we will be getting married in 
September of this year. While wedding planning has been taking up 
some time I have also been hard at work in the ministry. Kyleigh 
and I had the privilege to be part of Victory Baptist Church’s 
Mission Conference in Weatherford, Texas from March 29th- April 
2nd. It was a great blessing to the two of us. Meanwhile I have been 
filling the pulpit at Rose Avenue Baptist Church in Breckenridge 
Texas whenever they are in need someone. The church has been a 
huge blessing to me while I’ve been there. I praise God for the good 
report that their pastor Bro. Josh, will be moving here at the end of 
the month!

Photo with missionaries the Yankana’s 
and Lee’s at Victory Baptist Church

I am in the final edit process for 
my video which I am excited to 
go and present my ministry in 
churches once it is completed. 


Please be in prayer for me and 
my fiancé as we begin marriage 
counseling, look for a place to 
live once we are married, and 
for Kyleigh as she jumps into 
this ministry that she feels God 
called her to when she was led 
to marry me.


Also please be in prayer for our 
financial support as we 
continue to help churches be 
started and revitalized.

http://www.abcplanters.org/

